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Hello Career Pathways students and families! 

We have another busy month ahead at our  
Conklin Career Pathways campus! Our students
will be attending two field trips this month!
They will be going ice fishing on March 21st and
22nd on Gregoire Lake, and on March 28th the
students are going skiing at Vista Ridge.  The
students will also be going to the Mutliplex for
Physical Education class. 

We hope you all have a wonderful and
productive month!

Have Your Say!



March Calendar & Important Dates

No School / Early Dismissal Days
March 1st - No School: Staff PD Day

March 12 - Early Dismissal Day
March 13/14 - No School: Staff PD Day

March 25th - Early Dismissal at 12:00pm: Staff Meeting

Workshops / Field Trips
March 5 - ATC Career Fair at Multiplex 

March 21/22 - Ice Fishing at Gregoire Lake
March 28 - Ski Trip to Vista Ridge

PD Day for Staff
No School



February Highlights

Winter Land Camp
Our CPS students in Conklin had the wonderful opportunity to attend a Winter Land
Camp on Feb. 8th and 9th with students from Bill Woodward School! The students

learned about the history of the fur trade, and survival, and they ended the two day
camp with a survival scenario. The students slept in the trappers tents, and they had

to start a fire with minimal tools, build a shelter, and cook their own meal. The
students earned receive 2 credits for this trip! Thank you so much to Justin Bourque
and everyone involved in making this such an incredible experience for our students!



Grad 2024 Updates

 Grad Celebration

We are so exctied to celebrate our two Conklin
Career Pathways Graduates!

Date: June 27th, 2024 in Conklin
More details to come!

Career Pathways
Conklin Staff

Gillian Whalen 
Teacher
Phone: 780-559-2228 ext. 2926
Email: gillian.whalen@nsd61.ca 

Catrina Woodcock-Parent
Success Coach
Phone: (780) 381-5403 
Email: catrina.woodcock-parent@nsd61.ca 

Tessa Dagenais
Principal
Wabasca & Conklin 
Phone: 
587-201-4638
780-624-2060 Ext. 6422
Email: tessa.dagenais@nsd61.ca 

Please reach out to
our staff if you have

any questions or
concerns!



Insert Name and Contact Information 

(If you would like a response)

Name: 

Phone Number: 

Email: 

Have Your Say!  

We would love to hear from you! Please let us know if
you have any questions or thoughts about anything

going on at the school. Please fill in the page below and
return it to the school, or email Tessa at

tessa.dagenais@nsd61.ca


